
 

 

May 22, 2023 

 

(Individual Property Owners) 

 

Subject: 2023 Street Rehabilitation Project, City Project ST239002 

Construction Set to Begin  

 

Dear Property Owner, 

 

The city awarded the contract for the 2023 Street Rehabilitation Project to C.S. McCrossan on April 25, 

2023. The project includes Fernbrook Lane between Highway 55 and County Road 6.  

 

On June 1, the contractor will close Fernbrook Lane from Highway 55 to 25th Avenue. The contractor 

anticipates the roadway to be closed until July 1 to facilitate the work to be completed. Detours will be 

posted, and alternative routes to your property will be provided, but motorists may experience delays 

from construction activity. 

 

The city’s construction inspector, Moe Omer, has reached out to many properties already to discuss the 

closure. Moe will be onsite daily during construction and is available to answer questions. His contact 

information is below.   

  

More information regarding the project is available on the project webpage, 

plymouthmn.gov/2023streetrehab. Construction and schedule updates will be posted on the project 

webpage on a weekly or bi-weekly basis once construction is underway. There is also an option to sign 

up for email updates. If you have any questions regarding the project, feel free to contact myself or 

Moe.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris McKenzie, PE     Moe Omer     

Engineering Services Manager    Senior Engineering Technician 

cmckenzie@plymouthmn.gov    momer@plymouthmn.gov 

(763) 509-5513      (612) 295-2414 


